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Mana Dance Academy

THIS MONTH:

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
PLEASE MAKE SURE

HAIR IS UP FOR ALL

CLASSES 

PLEASE GET THE

REQUIRED SHOES FOR

CLASSES BEFORE

RECITALS 

REMINDERS:

Here at Mana Dance Academy, we will be learning more
technique, vocabulary and combos in preparation for recital
season! This month is all about being mahalo, we will have a

special week were you can bring your friend or family! Along
with this our first fall break will follow!!

Tuition Fees

Costume Fees Due Date
Moved: December 15th

Fall Break: Nov. 25th - 29th
(No Classes)


